
I'm writing to urge your support for SB 581 which would prohibit the sale of products that make deceptive or misleading claims about 
recyclability.
As a volunteer with a local recycling organization I'm concerned about misleading claims by manufacturers about what is and isn't 
recyclable, and about the public's confusion about what should and should not go in the recycling bin, based on the information or 
misinformation provided by manufacturers. 

I support SB 581 because it would prohibit sale of products that make deceptive or misleading claims about recylability, incentivizing 
manufacturers to use packaging which is actually recyleable and encouraging consumers to be more responsible with the 
purchases they make. I hope this will prevent our waste from polluting communities and environments locally and around the globe. 

Thank you for your consideration and your service. 

Megan Kemple 
Eugene, Oregon 


